Circular No.: 18-053
Date

:
24 March 2018
To

:
ALL RESIDENTS
Subject
: 
EARTH HOUR 
With reference to Circular 18-050 on Earth Hour, we shall be joining other cities across the er cities world wide world wide 



















































































globe tonight, 24 March 2018 from 8:30pm to 9:30pm, by turning off lights in selected areas of our hallways, car park and ground floor. We shall also be turning off some of the air conditioning units in our lobbies and 1 passenger elevator during this time.

We encourage everyone to participate as well by turning off your non-essential lights and work towards making a big difference.
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Thank you.

THESS M. FLORES
Head Property Manager






